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Welcome to the July Executive Summary!  

I hope you are enjoying your summer.  It is flying by for me personally; I just
moved into a new house.

The July ExComm meeting was held July 13th at the Great Buffet in 
Manchester.  We reviewed June meeting minutes and the June treasurer's 
report.

The section still has three vital chair positions that are still open.  The 
positions are: Membership Development Chair, Publicity Chair, and 
Humanitarian Technology Chair.  Thank you Ayse Kalkan-Savoy for stepping
forward as the Educational Activities Chair.  

The Election cycle has begun for our section.  We are currently in the 
nomination period for officers.  If you would like to nominate yourself or 
someone else to a position, please contact James Henderson 
(henway@computer.org), Nita Patel (nita.patel@ieee.org) or Jason Hui 
(Jason.k.hui@ieee.org).  This nomination period is open until 9/7/17.  So 
please step forward if you would like to be an officer.  

I'm pleased to announce that 14 members were raised to Senior Member 
status in June!  There are 5 more members under consideration in August.  I 
hope we can get 20 or more new senior members this year.  Do you qualify as
a senior member?  If so, please contact me, Ed Nelson (ENelson@ieee.org), 
so that the section can nominate you.  I will also help you get your 
references!

Don Sherwood gave us good report on another great activity he led for the 
5th graders at Hudson Nottingham West Elementary School in June.  Don 
had a great time with the kids and it sounds like they learned quite a bit also.



On August 26th, the NH Section will run a booth at the Dover Maker Faire in
Dover NH.  We will have robots project from the UNH student chapter and 
from a Lego robotics team!  There will also be a laser cutter/etcher 
demonstration at our booth. I hope to see you there!

The kayaking event held on Sunday July 30th by the WIE/YP chapter was a 
small event, but a fun one!  The was warm and sunny.  We discussed work 
cultures, technology, movies, books, and just got to know each other.   
Afterwards, we went out for ice cream.  I look forward to having another 
kayaking event in the fall!

  On September 14th, there will be joint meeting of the MTTS and 
Association of Old Crows (AOC) at the Nashua Country Club.  The topic 
will be Analysis of Modern Radar and Electronic Warfare Signals Utilizing 
Advanced RF Measurement Techniques.  Sign up now!
  
Until Next Month!


